August 1, 2016

Dear Parents,

For the 3<sup>rd</sup> year, we will have a Young Appalachian Musicians (YAM) program through our school. There will be one session for a total of 20 (twenty) lessons. Ten lessons are prior to Christmas Break, and ten sessions are after Christmas Break. Signing up for the program registers your student for 20 lessons.

In this program our 3<sup>rd</sup> -5th graders at Dacusville Elementary and our 6th – 8 th graders at Dacusville Middle will be taught to play acoustic instruments (guitar, fiddle, banjo, and mandolin) by local musicians, by ear. We'll have a 45 minute lesson each week from October to December then from January to March. Right now, we are planning that these classes will be held at Dacusville Middle School one day per week (Monday-Thursday) sometime between the hours of 3:15 - 5:30 DMS. If your child is at Dacusville Elementary he/she will be able to ride the school bus to DMS right after school to take lessons there. A homework center will be offered free of charge if your child has to wait for his/her class to begin. As soon as YAM class is over, however, you'll need to pick up your child.

The cost of the weekly lesson is based on the lunch status of the child. This year's rates will be \$5/week for Free lunch students, \$7/week for Reduced lunch, and \$12/week for Full lunch. You may also rent instruments from the YAM program, and rental rates will be: \$5/month for Free lunch, \$8/month for Reduced lunch, \$15/month for Paid lunch.

If you would like to know even more about the YAM Program, please see our web page www.yamupstate.com or our Facebook page YAM (Young Appalachian Musicians).

To be a part of this program, please fill out the form below and return it to your child's homeroom teacher or office staff by September 9th. You may also e-mail all of the information below directly to <a href="mailto:sondrahennessee@pickens.k12.sc.us">sondrahennessee@pickens.k12.sc.us</a>. As interest comes in, we will let you know the day of the week and time of your child's lesson.

Betty McDaniel, YAM Executive Director
YAM Student's Name
Parent(s)/Guardians' Name(s)
Cell Phone of Parent/Guardian(s)Second Phone#
Email
AN EMAIL ADDRESS IS REQUIRED AFTER THE PROGRAM BEGINS, ALL COMMUNICATION WILL BE SENT THROUGH E-MAIL ONLY
Your Mailing Address
Grade Level of Student Name of Student's Teacher What class(es)/instrument is your child interested in? CHECK ONLY ONE
Beginner GuitarBeginner FiddleBeginner BanjoBeginner Mandolin
This is my 2 <sup>nd</sup> or 3 <sup>rd</sup> year of an instrument – which instrument? what program?
Do you Need to rent an instrument?YesNo

My students is \_\_\_\_\_Free Lunch \_\_\_\_Reduced Lunch \_\_\_\_ Full Lunch